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Thursday 21st September 2023 
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you that we have we have successfully restored power to the majority of our 
school site. We will be open partially tomorrow, Friday 22nd September, to year groups 7, 10 and 11.  
School will remain closed to pupils in year groups 8 and 9.  
 
We have companies in school working to repair power to our new building and we are optimistic that 
we will be able to open to all pupils on Monday 25th September. Details of Monday’s opening will be 
shared with families as soon as possible. In the unfortunate circumstance that we can only open 
partially on Monday, year groups 8, 9 and 11 will be expected in school. We apologise for any 
inconvenience caused in terms of childcare due to this unavoidable partial closure.  
 
Our minibus and school bus will resume service tomorrow. Currently our school email addresses 
cannot be accessed in school, along with ClassCharts. As a result, there will be no extra-curricular 
offer to pupils or detentions tomorrow.  
 
As a result of the issues faced on the school site our Open Evening scheduled for Thursday 21st 
September has been rescheduled to Thursday 28th September 6-8pm. This information has been 
shared with local primary schools.  
 
Due to the lack data in school currently available we cannot set work for pupils on ClassCharts. 
Pupils can access Bedrock and Sparks maths platforms or Oak Academy.  
 
https://www.thenational.academy/  
https://bedrocklearning.org/  
https://sparxmaths.com/  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school staff via the main office by telephone (01524 32626)  
should you have any questions, as we cannot access email accounts currently. 
 
We look forward to welcoming pupils back into school.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Mr J Cowper  
Executive Headteacher  
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